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I write to confirm that ASMOF - NSW called a meeting of its members at CRGH on Thursday 23 March 2023 via 
Zoom. This meeting was held following several assertions about bullying and harassment at Concord Hospital. 

ASMOF NSW is very pleased to assist with these issues as they arise on an individual basis. We have also agreed 
to assist and to attend site-based workplace meetings on a regular basis to hear further feedback about the 
assertions listed above. 

We are writing to you as the chair of the Medical Staff Council in the case that you or your representative body 
wish to take further action on the matter. 

I am happy to assist as might be possible. 

In the first instance, please contact M ichelle Picone in our ASMOF NSW Office on 9212 6900 or directly on her 

mobile■■■■l:>r email 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Tony Sara 

President 

18 April 2023 




